No.CAPEXIL/HO/TKB/CoA Election/2017-18/					   20th October, 2017


To
1) The Unopposed Candidates for Election of CAPEXIL- 2017-18
2) The Contesting Candidates for Election of CAPEXIL- 2017-18


Subject: Cancellation of Election for the Panel Representative for Six (6) Panels in the CoA of CAPEXIL for the year 2017-18

It has been decided that the on-going Election for 2017-18 stands cancelled vide e-mail communication dated 18th October, 2017 of the Department of Commerce, Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Govt. of India.  The relevant extracts is given below :-

“It has been decided with the approval of Commerce Secretary that the election held in CAPEXIL shall now stand cancelled. CAPEXIL shall incorporate the complete recommendation of the Madhusudan Committee Report and then they will conduct the election for all the vacant posts as per the amended AoA/Bye Laws”.

The above is for your information.

Warms regards,

T.K. Bhattacharyya
Executive Director
CAPEXIL








